
 

 

 

 

MEETING CHANGE NOTICE 

COOK MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Finance and Employee Practices Committee for the Trustees of the 

Cook Memorial Public Library District scheduled for Thursday, June 14, 2018 at 8:00 

a.m. at the Cook Park Library in Libertyville, Illinois has been rescheduled. The meeting 

will now be held on Friday, June 15, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the Cook Park Library.  

 

 

      Bonnie Quirke 

      Committee Chairperson 

 

 

June 11, 2018 


